
Tom & Marion Caldwell  

Tom and Marion became actively involved with 

International Messengers in the fall of 2003 and 

joined full time staff in July of 2004.  They served as 

support staff for the River of Life Ministry in 

Cornesti, Romania, and later raised awareness and 

support for the RoL Ministries in the US and did 

staff care.  River of Life ministry included a Christian 

residential home for women and their children in 

crisis; Maria House, a residential home for the 

elderly; Emanuel, a private family-type foster home 

for children; a day program for the elderly; summer 

camps and VBS programs; and outreaches to the 

surrounding villages. 

Serving with: River of Life 
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